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NEWS RELEASE 
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August 27, 2018 
 

 

Sunray Stairs Beach Access Closed to Public 
 
Due to vandalism, the beach access to Sunray stairs is closed until further notice. Staff were notified of safety 
concerns this morning and found several metal supports removed. RCMP have been notified of the theft and 
staff are working on obtaining replacement parts to repair the staircase. 
  
Please respect the posted signage and do not access the staircase until it is officially reopened by City staff.  
Alternate beach access may be found at the foot of Doehle Avenue. 

 
### 

 
For more information: 

Operations Department     250 248-5412 
Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  250 954-3073 
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